From: Cameron Hardamon
Sent: Friday, June 7, 2019 11:37:13 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Celia Meza
Subject: Notice of event attendance 
 
Hi Steve,
 
This email is to inform you that I was invited to and attended an event that I believe falls under the “Reasonable Hosting” exception of the Ethics Code.
 
1. Name of Event: Mercy Home for Boys and Girls Annual Graduates Luncheon
1. Sponsor/Host: Mercy Home for Boys and Girls/Mary Dempsey
1. Type of event: Luncheon
1. Event ticket cost: $150
1. Date: June 4, 2019
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Sincerely,
Cameron


Cameron N. Hardamon (she/her)
Office of the Mayor|City of Chicago
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